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To: Nykyforchyn, Rob
Subject: RE: 0ZS-2020-0011

From:   
Sent: 2020/09/23 11:32 AM 
To: Nykyforchyn, Rob <Rob.Nykyforchyn@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Fay, Peter <Peter.Fay@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: 0ZS-2020-0011 
 
Hello , 
 
We own a house at  Brampton. With respect to proposed amendment below :  
 
1. Re-designate lands within draft plan of subdivision 21T-06024B and 21T- 04008B from Executive 
Residential to low medium/ density - I do not agree with this and oppose the proposal. 
 
2. From Service Commercial to High Density Residential- I do not agree with this and oppose the proposal. 
 
3. Rezone the land to permit 669 single detached, semi-detached and Townhouse units and upto to 420 
Apartment units - I do not agree with this and oppose the propsal 
 
 
In summary, I do not agree with any of the proposed plan amendment. I would like to be notified for any 
meetings by ward councillors or public meetings. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 
 
Regards, 


